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1. Welcome/Introductions of businesses.  Meeting was called to order by Chairman Gabe De La Rosa at 7:49 p.m. 
2. Board Members and others: President/Chair, Gabe De La Rosa, Vice Chair, Jan Orbaker, Secretary, Angie De La Rosa, Treasurer, Warren Wendel, Attorney Joyce Rapp, John Bonson, Otha Sarver, Leonette Di Muro, Jim and Maribeth Lotito, Scott and Marie Reynolds, Terri and Henry Lozano, Kathleen Texter, Larinna Beeles-Mort, Catherine Borrios both from SBCS department, Scott Ward Rep for 3rd District Supervisor Rowe Robert Pattison, Donna Neiswanger, Steve Hellerman, JP/Valerie Gutierrez
3. Minutes approved   Leonette Di Muro/ Otha Sarver
4. Financial Report by Warren Wendel   Checking $8378.93/savings $4559.00
5. Chairman Report Gabe report on 2204 Nice. Another residential owner who is going to go on sewer and sign pre annexation agreement. Redlands/County are making the 
owner put curb and gutters. Gabe said 1703 Wabash lease proposal for the Chamber office is being reviewed by the owner. 
6. Communications/Correspondence   We had an email response from Karen Watkins and Susan Peterson at Land use services about the housing element. They would like to join in a virtual meeting of chamber if we have one. Email and follow up with County Dept of Public Health about Mosquitoes in area. We had one Chamber call from new resident in Mentone wanting a map of Mentone.
7. Unfinished Business  REMINDER: NO MEETINGS IN NOVEMBER,DECEMBER
8. Larinna Beeles-Mort from Sheriffs Dept  The group had questions about cars being on streets and people working on cars on side streets and the traffic. These are CHP but Larinna will check CHP about the concerns. There were 412 reports for Mentone, but she did not Mentone felonies. Announced upcoming Yucaipa events. There have been no reports on the Marijuana Church. The Sheriff is working on the legalities of the church since it is not a dispensary. Larinna introduced the new service rep for our meetings, Catherine Borrios. 
9.  New Business Angie gave a brief overview of the upcoming Mentone Film Festival.  
10. Old Business Adopt Hwy/ California Coastal Cleanup was held Sept 25th by volunteers who are dedicated to keeping our business streets cleaned up.   
11 . MACA No Report   
12. Ways and Means Jim and Maribeth Lotito Had flyers on the tables for the Casino Event October 28th. Asked if anyone brought in donations, she is still looking for donations. Maribeth said if you bring one main item, she can put other things in it to complete a basket

13 Information  Kathleen was not present but will give us update on the plaque for the Veteran from Mentone. It may be placed at the Post Office near the flagpole.
14 Adjournment Jim Lotito / Maribeth seconded  adjournment 8:14 p.m.
CHAMBER GOES DARK NOV-DEC ! WE WILL RESUME MEETINGS JANUARY 2022  
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